
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

We are excited to share with you the launch of our new report app for parents and carers. 

As a parent or carer of a year 8 student you will be among the first to use the new app and have a chance 

to discuss your child's data from it with their teachers at Y8 progress evening on Thursday.  

In the next 48 hours you will receive an email from Pupil Progress with instructions on how to activate your 

account, as well as your unique username to access your child's data.  

 

In order to set up your account you need to have downloaded the app from the Apple App Store for 

iPhones, or the Google Play Store for Android phones. 

 

• For iPhones: https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/pupil-progress-app/id6472656119 

 

• For Android phones: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.pupilprogress.app 

 

Once you have downloaded the app open your invite email from Pupil Progress on the phone you have 

already installed the app on, then tap the link in the email to activate your account. You then just need to 

enter your child's date of birth and you're all set up.  

 

When you are logged in your home screen will look like the image below: 

 

 

https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/pupil-progress-app/id6472656119
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.pupilprogress.app


 

You can then explore your child's summary report, previous reports or go into more detail with the individual 

subject reports, as shown in the image below:  

 

  

 

 

 

At progress evening you will then be able to talk to your child's teachers about what the data shows, your 

child's strengths and how we can support them in areas they need to develop. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday and sharing this exciting new development in our reporting 

process with you.  

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs F Huskisson-Moore 


